
The Lions of PA are cordially invited to attend the 

Multiple District Winter’s End Symposium 

 

When:  Saturday February 20, 2021 from 9 am—3 pm 

Or 

Sunday February 21, 2021 from 12-5 pm 

Where: 

PA Lions State Office—Saturday 

949 East Park Drive, Harrisburg, PA 17111 

 

Butler County Association for the Blind—Sunday 

322 N. Cedar Street, Butler, PA 16001 

 

2021 Multiple District 14 
Winter’s End Symposium 

To Register Email  kburkholder@dejazzd.com with the number attending so we  can 
plan for lunch.  (A $6.00 donation will be taken for lunch) 

Questions??? 

Email to the above address or call PDG Deb Burkholder 717-484-4892 

Topics for Lions from All Levels of Lionism! 

 

Come Out and Learn Something New! 


